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There were 10 graduates for 2009-2010 School Year. 
 

Deanna Awasis  
Jennifer Awasis 
Annette Jimmy 
Emma Lonesinger 
Coty Paddy 
Leona Snakeskin 
Esther Sunchild 
Terri Thunder 
Tanya Wapass 
Ramona Washburn 

 
 
Thunderchild Post Secondary is currently funding 58 students and 3 part time students.   
One student should be done in January 2010.  Another student will be done in February 
2010.  Another student will be done in March 2010.  Approximately there will be 15 
graduates by end of July 2010. 
 
There were over 70 applicants for the Winter Term 2010.  The postsecondary coordinator 
is not able to add any additional students for the Winter Term 2010.   There were a few 
students who paid the first semester of school on their own who would be eligible for 
funding for the Winter Term 2010; however, Thunderchild Postsecondary has already 
allocated its funding for the whole year.  There was a transfer of $10,000 from Education 
Advance last week.   
 
At the moment, the postsecondary coordinator is working on the INAC report which is 
due on December 2, 2009.  On this report, the postsecondary coordinator records all the 
student’s information such as Treaty Number, Birth Date, which institute the students are  
attending, which year the students are in, how many students graduated and how many 
withdrew.   
 
There was a Postsecondary Coordinator’s meeting in Saskatoon on November 17 and 18, 
2009, INAC did a presentation about postsecondary funding.  Councillors Wilton Angus 
and Richard Starr attended the meeting along with the postsecondary coordinator.   


